
To
The Principal
________________________________
________________________________
________________________________

Dear Sir/Madam,
The Department of BBA (International Business),Centre for management studies and foreign languages, Faculty of Commerce, Sri Jai Narain PG College, Lucknow is pleased to announce to organize a  Talent Hunt Event-“Abhinav” 2017 on10th October  2017,(Tuesday) for  the Intermediate students .
Theobjective of “Abhinav” 2017 is to provide information to the participants about various career opportunities in the present Corporate World. We would  like to inform young participants in detail about the excellent opportunities for professional education. The purpose of this mega event is to enable  the studentsto decide their  future course of action decisively.
Please nominate a team of students to take part in various activities as per schedule attached. Participation of your institution will be highly appreciated.
There is no registration fee for participation. The participants are requested to bring with them the things (like costume, colours, chart papers, song pen drive etc.) required for the event concerned. Winners will be awarded certificates and prizes. The institution will also be awarded a Winner’s  Trophyon the overall score. Details regarding other rules will be explained at the time of organizing the particular event.
Please feel free to get back to us in case of any query regarding the events/Programme. We look forward for  your participation at Sri JNPG College, Lucknow.
With warm regards,
Dr.A.K.Awasthi							Prof .S.D.Sharma
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